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Abbotsford Fish & Game PPC 2024 Annual General Meeting Report 

With 2024 coming to a close, the Abbotsford Fish and game PPC sub club celebrates 

42 years of continuous monthly PPC competitions held on the first Sunday of the 

month with the later year competitions being sanctioned by CPCA. We are looking 

forward to year #43 of holding matches on the first Sunday of the month in 2025. 

We are fortunate enough at the Abbotsford club to be able to shoot all year round 

with covered shooting positions that have radiant heaters for every 2 shooting 

positions and even snow doors to keep snow out of the range and reduce the amount 

of cold winds entering the range when some of the shooting positions are not being 

used.  The range has large LED lighting that allows us to shoot until 10:00 PM 7 days 

a week. 

In October we ran two matches on the first weekend of October, by cosponsoring   

matches on October 5th where the POCO club (Port Coquitlam District Hunting and 

Fishing Club) moved their regular monthly CPCA match to the Abbotsford Fish & 

Game range, and the Abbotsford club ran our regular first Sunday of the month 

CPCA match on October 6th.  These matches served as warm up matches for the 

Canadian National Championships held a week later in Victoria.  For the warm up 

matches we were able to welcome two competitors from Australia, 3 competitors 

from Ontario and Alberta, all of whom attended the Nationals. 

In 2025 we have reserved the Abbotsford range for 10 CPCA sanctioned matches to 

be held on the first Sunday of each month, with the exception of April and December, 

on which we hold our Easter and Christmas Turkey fun shoots. 

We hope to see PPC shooters from across Canada at our monthly matches in 2025, 

should any of you happen to be in the lower mainland on our shoot dates. 

Best wishes to everyone from the Abbotsford Fish & Game Club for a happy, healthy, 

prosperous and safe 2025. 
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